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Ref: H201501722

Dear Ms Turner
Transfer of request for official information to Waikato District Health Board

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 17 May 2015,
requesting:

A copy of two provider contracts for the provision of addictions (alcohol and
drug addiction) services in the Waikato area.
The provides are CareNZ and Waikato DHB's CADS service.

The Ministry does not hold the information you have requested. However, | believe
that the information you have requested is more closely associated with the functions
of the Waikato DHB. As a result, | have decided to transfer your request to the
Waikato DHB under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan

Manager

Government Relations
Ministry of Health

ce Chief Executive
Waikato District Health Board
donna.straiton@waikatodhb.health.nz

Encl Request for information from Joanne Turner

www.health.govt.nz




From: Joanne Turner <fyi-request-2739-adbed112@requests.fyi.org.nz>

To: OIA requests at MOH <EmailMOH@moh.govt.nz>,

Date:  17/05/2015 10:02 p.m.

Subject: Official Information Act request - Contract for service provided by NGO agency - Waikato

Dear Ministry of Health,

I am hoping to obtain a copy of two provider contracts for the provision of
addictions (alcohol and drug addiction) services in the Waikato area.

The provides are CareNZ and Waikato DHB's CADS service.

I am hoping to obtain the information pertaining to the adult services
only.

Yours faithfully,

Joanne Turner

This is an OIA request done via the FYI website.

Please do not send progress updates as PDF files.

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on
the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:

https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your web
manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA page.



